
 
Michael Buonaguro 

 Counsel for UCG 
(416) 767-1666 

mbuonaguro@piac.ca  
February 28, 2007 
 
 
Yukon Utilities Board 
Box 31728 
Whitehorse, Yukon 
Y1A 6L3 
 
Attention: Deane Lemke, Board Secretary 
 
 
Re: Board Order 2007-1 – YEC / Minto Power Purchase Agreement 
 
 
Dear Ms. Lemke: 
 
As YEC works on the responses to the IR’s submitted to the various parties, UCG would 
like to formally request that the answers be provided in searchable pdf format and, when 
applicable, Excel spreadsheet format so that we may use the information appropriately.  
We expect that YEC is already preparing searchable pdf’s in accordance with their 
answers in the main proceeding, however the most recent material provided to the 
parties appears to have been scanned and as such not easily searched through. 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for UCG 
CC: all parties 
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